
Vote 

NO! 
on the Cabell County School Excess Levy on May 14 

 

 The board of education is ignoring decades of the will of Cabell County’s 
voters, who have consistently and overwhelmingly approved school 
excess levy funds to support our parks and libraries. 
 

 The current levy lasts until mid-2025. No teacher benefits or programs will 
lose funding if the proposed school excess levy is voted down in May. 
 

 A NO vote in May gives the board of education a chance to submit a 
revised levy for the November election. It is a reset, not a final decision. 

 

 The board of education’s proposed 2024 school excess levy will cost the 
county’s libraries at least $750,000 per year in funding over four years, 
compared to what they would have received under the current, taxpayer-
approved excess levy. 

 

 Library services will have to be reduced. Some branch libraries may close. 
 

 The Greater Huntington Parks and Recreation District will lose 
at least $300,000 per year under the board of education’s new 
proposal. 
 

 Maintenance and upkeep of our countywide network of parks, 
playgrounds and cemeteries will have to be reduced or possibly 
even eliminated for some facilities. 
 

Vote NO on the Cabell County School Excess Levy May 14! 
 

Scan the QR code 
or go to cabell-levy.org 
for info or to donate.   
 


